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We currently have 15 Active Members and 10 New 
Members

Chapter Size & New Class



Fall 2024 Class

Alex Wing

Freshman studying 
business(Finance)

From New York

Atai Tahasan

Sophomore studying 
Information Systems

Runs Varsity Track

Srikar Mduili

Freshman studying 
business(Finance)

From Wisconsin 

Fernando Limon

Freshman studying 
business(Finance)

From Mexico/Florida

Varsity Tennis

Raghav Jangbahadlur

Sophomore studying 
Information Systems

Play Varsity Tennis

Braden Chavez

Freshman studying 
business(Finance)

Plays Varsity Tennis

Ted Gershon

Freshman studying 
Information Systems 

From Texas

Plays Varsity Tennis

Luke Wilner

Freshman studying 
Physics

From Seattle

Joseph Yang

Sophomore studying 
Architecture

From South Korea

Alex Deleeuw

Freshman studying 
Business

From Illinois



Donut Dash is always a 
great time! The annual 
event was once again a 

success with 600 
registrations, over 5,000 

donuts eaten, and raising 
$15,000 for the Mario 
Lemieux Foundation.

Fall 2024 Donut Dash



Greek Sing

Greek Sing & Buggy

For Greek Sing we have partnered 
with Kappa Kappa Gamma Sorority. 
Greek sing will be happening in the 
spring where we will be performing 
High School Musical.

3/15/2025

6PM-10PM

@Soldiers & Sailors Memorial Hall

Buggy

We are excited to announce a new chapter in 
our Buggy tradition! After a strong showing in 
last year’s race, we're now working on building 
a brand-new buggy, and we invite you to be a 
part of this ambitious project. Your support will 
not only enhance our performance in the 
upcoming race but also inspire future brothers 
to carry on this cherished tradition. Any 
contribution, no matter the size, will make a 
meaningful impact. Thank you for your 
generosity and for always standing with SAE!

Key Times

SAE Alumni : 
2:37.59

SAE Men’s Final (8th 
Place): 2:21.17

SAE Mixed 
Gender(3rd Place): 

2:56.08



ΣAE Chicago Ritual Academy

Ehi Omomonhenle and Tim Wang 
had the opportunity to attend 

Ritual Academy in Chicago. They 
had the ability to learn about SAE 
traditions and rituals to share it 
with the rest of the brotherhood



Our Alumni Commision Board
The Alumni Commission was appointed by National and CMU to oversee the Chapter's 
probationary period and their fulfillment of the Redevelopment Plan.  Members include: 
Fred Dauphin, Don Michel, Micah Fenner, Neil Carleton, Matt Katase, Mike Ford, Bruce 
Whiting, Dave Molder, plus two consultants, Cody Dunlap and Logan Zweifel.The AC 
approves all chapter activities, mentors officers, and attends weekly chapter meetings.

The brothers are rising to the challenge of the demanding task of fulfilling requirements 
while having a fun fraternity experience.  With limited numbers, everyone must contribute. 
We are on track to remove probation and return to normal operation.



Thank you so much for our Alumni’s continued support 
and we appreciate the legacy you have passed onto to us. 
Any size donations helps the fraternity operations, from 

Greek Sing to Buggy. 

Thank you to our Alumni

Stay up to date with us
Instagram: cmu_sae
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